









DBC Members:

In honor of all those who have come before us, and those who continue to ensure the dietetic profession lives on, DBC launches its "Honor Those Who Inspire You" Fundraising campaign. This effort will benefit the Academy Foundation as well as show appreciation to those who have inspired each of us on our food and nutrition journey.

Launching Monday March 8, and running through the end of National Nutrition Month, Wednesday, March 31, 2021, your donation(s) to the Academy Foundation will honor one or more individuals, who have inspired you or had a significant influence on your career. Once you complete your donation, please post a photo and message about the person you are honoring on your and DBC's social media

channels:

https://www.facebook.com/DBCDPG/ https://twitter.com/dbcdpg https://www.instagram.com/dbcdpg/

And, don't forget, you can donate and post more than once to honor additional individuals!

Finally, DBC members, **Neva Cochran** and **Deanne Brandstetter**, will match donations dollar-for-dollar up to \$1,000! If you are also interested in matching donations, please complete **this form**.

To make a donation and to see our progress toward our \$1,000 goal, and to see how your donations to the Foundation impact DBC members, **visit the DBC+Foundation page on our website**.

Thanks for your continued support!

- Seyler (Chair) and Team

If you have any questions, please email us.

Copyright © 2021 Dietitians in Business and Communications Practice Group, a Dietetic Practice Group of the Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics. All rights reserved. You are receiving this email because you are a member of the Dietitians in Business and Communications DPG. This is a means for Dietitians in Business and Communications to communicate important events and needs to the Dietitians in Business and Communications membership.

To manage your Dietitians in Business and Communications email preferences, click here.

Do not reply to this message. For general questions about Dietitians in Business and Communications, please contact **DBC@eatright.org**.

120 S. Riverside Plaza, Suite 2190 Chicago, Illinois 60606-6995 (800) 877-1600

To permanently unsubscribe from any and all Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics and Dietetics in Business and Communications email communications, **click here**.

